
From: Ted Vansant [mailto:tedvansant@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:00 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Support of the Antrim Wind project 
 
Dear Administrator Monroe, I am writing in support of Antrim Wind. I live in Holderness, NH 
and see the wind project to the west of Plymouth every day. I have quickly become used to the 
"look" and believe that we all need to become used to the "look" of clean energy.   It's alot more 
beautiful than climate change, air pollution, water pollution, and the other environmental costs of 
traditional fossil fuel generated energy.  
 
Thanks for your consideration.  
 
 
--  
Ted Vansant 
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